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The situation with tents and people leaving on the streets is already critical. 

That is not the way for proper living conditions. 

The crimes, drug use, mental health and general degradation of society has reached 

a point in Portland that something has to be done. 

But that it should not be allowing people to indiscriminately use the public space as 

their dwellings. 

Just protecting the right to camp is not a solution. 

It is the admission that we failed as society and that we tolerate what we have all 

seen happening to our downtowns, parks etc. 

 


